
Message

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 4:51 PM 
To: 'Mansour Sepehr' 
Cc: Albert Cohen 
Subject: RE: Request for Extension, Glovatorium Site 
Mansour,
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Groundwater Monitoring Report for case 
RO0000458 is extended to June 15, 2008.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 4:38 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Albert Cohen 
Subject: Request for Extension, Glovatorium Site 
 
Dear Jerry:
 
Due to unforseen circumstances we will not be able to submit the First Annual Groundwater Monitoing 
report on our deadline date of May 15, 2008 for the subject site.  As such, I would like to request a 30-
day extension for submitting the report. Your kindly consideration in granting our request is highly 
appreciated.  Please let me know, if you have any questions.
 
Regards
 
Mansour Sepehr
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